BCM School, Basant Avenue, Dugri Road, Ludhiana Paper Pattern Assignment

Class- V

English

	Section A: Reading					
I	Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that	follow:				
	In today's day and age we have moved from paper to technology, but despite that trees are still being cut for several reasons! Trees are cut for their wood. This wood is used in building furniture or burning fires. The trees may also be used for medicinal purposes and most importantly for they are also cut down to make buildings, malls, schools or to grow food on that land. There is a big pine forest at Keroli Tappar, Uttarkashi. Once there stood a tall pine tree, which was the tallest amongst all trees. It grew up to 63.14 meters. It won the award of the tallest pine tree of Asia. Tourists from many places came to see it. They were fascinated with this tree. They wrote their names on its trunk with nails and knives. Over time, it became infected with bacteria and grew sick. Later, its trunk became hollow. People no longer came to view this art of nature. Scientists were specially called from Dehradun to come for its treatment and it soon began to recover. (Para 1)					
	But unfortunately a storm broke it into two pieces since it had become very weak. After it broke, wood was cut into logs which were used for the above purposes.					
	Once this tree was tall and beautiful and man had to raise his head with pride to look at it. Today man has to bend his head in regret. We have destroyed the tallest pine tree of Asia. We should conserve our environment and take care of our surroundings. It is our duty to give back to nature. As a citizen of our country it is our responsibility to use resources sensibly. Being the youth, we have to save these resources for the future world which is yet to come.					
	Choose the correct option:					
	1. What was the height of the tallest pine tree in Asia mentioned in the passage?					
	a) 60.14 meters b) 63.14 meters					
	c) 65.14 meters d) 70.14 meters					
	2. What caused the pine tree to become sick?					
	a) Lack of water b) Excessive sunlight	c) A storm				
	d) Tourists carving their names on its trunk					
	3. What happened to the tree after it broke into two pieces?					
	a) It was left to decay naturally					
	b) It was replanted					
	c) Its wood was cut into logs and used					
	d) It was turned into paper					
	4. What message does the passage convey?	4. What message does the passage convey?				
	a) The importance of planting more trees					
	1					

- b) The need for technological advancementc) The responsibility of conserving the environment
- d) The benefits of tourism
- 5. Why are trees cut down?
- 6. Why did the tourists visit this tree and what did they do?
- 7. Why did the tourists stop visiting it?
- 8. What message have you got from this passage?
- 9. Pick out two verbs from the passage.
- 10. Pick out synonym of 'microorganisms' from para 1

II Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Mundali village is popularly known as 'Moti Gaon' (village of beads). 80% people of this village are involved in bead-related work. Women of this village make beautiful tassels, bracelets, strings, earrings and wall hangings with beads. Farhana and her daughters earn between Rs.500 to Rs.700 a day by working in this industry. Akash, a handicraft artist, makes decorative items from beads using lace and jute. He earns close to Rs.500 to Rs.1000 per day. He wants to set up his own manufacturing unit one day. But this business demands patience and practice with speed. Pouring tiny beads into thin nylon threads to make intricate designs cannot be done using machines. People of this village have picked up a good deal of expertise in bead work with their hard work. This business has also brought prosperity and employment to this village. As bead work comes under handicraft category, administration also provides the artisans platform to exhibit their work and products. These exhibitions are attended by buyers and exporters. This helps the artisans to showcase their talent to the world.

1. What is Mundali village popularly known as?

a) Village of Crafts

b) Moti Gaon (village of beads)

c) Bead Village

d) Village of Lace

2. What percentage of people in Mundali village are involved in bead-related work?

a) 60%

b) 70%

c) 80%

d) 90%

3. How much do Farhana and her daughters earn daily from bead-related work?

a) Rs.200 to Rs.400

b) Rs.500 to Rs.700

c) Rs.800 to Rs.1000

d) Rs.1000 to Rs.1500

4. What does Akash use to make decorative items from beads?

a) Nylon and lace

b) Lace and jute

c) Cotton and nylon

d) Wool and silk

5. How does the administration support the artisans in Mundali village?

- a) By providing financial aid
- b) By giving them free raw materials
- c) By providing a platform to exhibit their work
- d) By offering them training sessions
- 6. Why is Mundali village known as the village of beads?
- 7. Which qualities are needed to work in the bead industry?

	8. Which items are made by women of Mundali village using beads?				
	9. What does Akash, the handicraft artist, aspire to do in the future?				
	10. Pick out the synonym of 'craftsman' from the passage.				
	Section B : Writing				
Ш	Write a paragraph on the topic 'Value of discipline'				
	Hints : stepping stone to success, bring order in life, people lose focus without it, just like house without roof, right way in right time, bridge between dream and reality.				
IV	Write a letter to your father for asking money to enroll in 'Online course on Al'				
٧	Write a story from the given outlines. Give a suitable title to the story. Write Moral also.				
	A hot summer day —— a fox passes by a well —— sees water in it tries to reach for it falls in cannot come out —— a goat passes by sees the fox in the well —— asks him why he is there the fox says he is enjoying the cool water —— the fox invites the goat to jump in —— the goat jumps in —— the fox leaps on the goat's back and gets out —— laughs at the stupid goat.				
VI	Section C : Grammar				
	Do as directed.				
1.	Manvi absent yesterday. (Choose the correct 'Be verb') a) is b) has c)was				
2.	I have receivedunique gift from my parents. (Fill in the blank with suitable Article.)				
3.	Which book is yours? (Underline the Adjective and write its kind)				
4.	She won the prize in the relay race. (Fill in the blank with Adjective of number)				
5.	This is the (expensive) watch in the showroom. (Use the correct degree of the adjective)				
6.					
7.	Choose the sentence with Simple Present Tense.				
	a) We wash the clothes. b) We washed the clothes. c) We will wash the clothes.				
8.	Nishant and Vivek the same-coloured sweaters. (Fill in the blank with Having verb)				
9.	Peter (enjoy)the Art class last Friday. (Fill in the blank with Simple Past Tense)				
10.	My friends and I are happy today have a party. (Choose the correct Personal pronoun)				
	a) I b) They c) We				
11.	Write the Past and Past Participle form of 'know'				
12.	I bought a new house. (Change into negative sentence)				
13.	I like chips. (Change into interrogative sentence)				
14.	My friend and I want to become doctors. (Underline the subject and circle the predicate)				
15.	The necklace is made of gold. (Identify the noun and choose its kind) a) gold - material noun b) necklace- common noun c) Both a &b				
16.	I get <u>nervous</u> when I go on the stage. (Rewrite the sentence by replacing the underlined word with appropriate idiom)				

17.	Put on your jacket & gloves as it is outside. (Fill with suitable homophone- chilli or chilly)					
18.	Fill in the blanks with the correct option:					
	Which award has been won by Ruskin Bond?					
	a) Bharat Ratna b) Nobel prize c) Padma Bhushan					
19.	Spot the mistake and write the correct answer :					
	They are grinding wheat to make flower.					
20.	Idiom 'Burn the midnight oil' means ?					
	a) to work very hard b) decide as you go along					
	c) something that happens very rarely d) a work that is easy to do					
	Section D : Literature					
VII	Read the following extracts carefully and answer the questions that follow.					
Α	We make our world by the beauty we see In a skylark's song or a lilac tree,					
	In a butterfly's wing, in the pale moon's rise					
<u>а</u> .	And the wonder that lingers in midnight skies. Name the poem from which this extract has been taken.					
	·					
b.	How does this poem encourage us to protect and care for nature? Give at least two actions you can take in daily life to preserve the beauty around us.					
C.	Choose the correct rhyming scheme of the given extract.					
d.	Pick out synonym of 'delay' from the extract.					
В	Don't worry young cadet. Let's find them together.					
a.	Who said these lines to whom? a. Kush to his father b. Cinderella to Kush c. mother to Kush					
b.	Whom does 'She' refer to?					
	a. mother b. Kush c. Cinderella					
C.	The phrase 'find them' indicates that ? a. Someone is missing b. They are going shopping c. A game is being played					
С	"I'll create a map for Karan," she decided with a happy sparkle in her eyes. "It will guide him straight to me."					
a.	Name the chapter from which this extract has been taken.					
b.	Who decided to create a map?					
C.	Imagine you are Karan—how would you feel on receiving such a map?					
VIII	Answer the following questions.					
a.	Why did Kush feel explorer on jungle cruise ?					
b.	According to the poem, list three things that help to make our world beautiful.					
C.	Why is it important to respect and help children who are differently abled ?					
IX	Write meaning and frame sentences of the following words.					
	a.linger b.dismount c. chuckle					

X	Match the foll	lowing words with the	ir mea	anings:	
	1.	Blend	a)	unusual	
	2.	Stranger	b)	mix together	
	3.	Rare	c)	ability to do	
	4.	Bloom	d)	make an effort	
	5.	Capable	e)	unknown person	
	6.	Attempt	f)	produce flowers	